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Reply-To: Susana Measelle Hubbs <susanamh@me.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC,

This is not an easy question to answer, but before you vote tonight ask yourselves, "Who or what in this town am I
prioritizing with my vote?" 

For me, no matter the cost, if I am forced to choose I will always prioritize the wellbeing of children.  Prioritizing costs
above all else benefits no one in the long run and causes immediate and long lasting fallout.  This will impact not only
students and teachers, but local businesses and the soul of this town. 

How I wish that we didn't have to make these choices, but here we are. 

SO, with an empty nest just around the corner and a direct look into the mirror, the answer to my question is clear. Not
easy, knowing that my choice will cause some of us pain in the near-term, but still very clear.

Thank you for all of your time on the committee.

Susana Measelle Hubbs
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